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 During National Medical Staff Services Awareness Week
(#MSPWeek®), NAMSS recognizes Medical Services

Professionals (MSPs) as essential members of the healthcare
team. These dedicated professionals use their expertise in areas

such as medical staff organization, accreditation, provider
enrollment, regulatory compliance, and provider relations in their

essential role as gatekeepers of patient safety. 

Stop by and say hello to your MSPs! For more information about
NAMSS, visit NAMSS.org/MSPWeek.




